Are you interested in advocating for the needs of
NPS’ exceptional students across the district?

We Want YOU...

...to attend our next GEAC meeting!

Tuesday, Nov. 15" 6 pm = 7:30 pm
The Academy for Discovery at Lakewood, 1701 Alsace Ave.

GEAC believes ALL students
deserve to be challenged,
learn something new every
day, and have the academic
and social-emotional support
needed to cultivate their true

potential.
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ALL STAKEHOLDERS ARE WELCOME!
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For more information, contact your school’s Gifted Resource Teacher or call:
GIFTED EDUCATION & ACADEMIC RIGOR SERVICES (GEARS)

(757) 852-4674 option 3
%@ Norfolk Public Schools

The cornerstone of a proudly diverse community




